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FISCAL NOTE, 83RD LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 25, 2013

TO: Honorable Wayne Smith, Chair, House Committee on Licensing & Administrative
Procedures

 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB2953 by Guillen (Relating to the authority of a municipality to regulate a business or

occupational license holder.), Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Chapter 215 of the Local Government Code to prohibit the governing body
of a municipality from adopting or enforcing an ordinance, rule, or regulation that imposes
restrictions or regulates the activity of a state license holder, and would establish exceptions for a
zoning ordinance under Chapters 211 or 214; sexually oriented businesses; fire, electrical and
plumbing codes; and wages, benefits, and workplace safety or conditions.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: UP, RB, TP
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